

7th June 2021

Peter Jarman [request-752786-f189a7d3@whatdotheyknow.com]

Our ref.: FOI/21/174

Dear Mr Jarman

RE: Freedom of Information (FOI) request – Fleet list

We refer to your Freedom of Information request which was received by the Western Health and Social Care Trust on 5th May 2021. We apologise for the delay in responding. You requested the following details about the Trust's fleet list.

- 1. Registration Mark of each motor vehicle;
- 2. Fleet number allocated (if any);
- 3. Chassis Make and Model;
- 4. Type of Body fitted;
- 5. Date new or date of acquisition.

In response, please see attached two tables showing separate details about leased vehicles and Trust owned vehicles. Please note, the Trust does not allocate fleet numbers.

We hope you find this response helpful.

Yours sincerely

(Not signed – issued by email)

Freedom of Information Office Western Health and Social Care Trust

Freedom of Information: If you are unhappy as to how this request has been handled, you have the right to seek a review within the Trust in the first instance. You should write to the FOI Office, Lime Villa, Gransha Park, Clooney Road, Londonderry, BT47 6WJ (foi.request@westerntrust.hscni.net) within two months of the date of this response and your complaint will be considered and a response provided, usually within 20 working days of receipt.

If, after receiving a response, you remain unhappy, you can refer your complaint to the Information Commissioner at The Information Commissioner's office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. It is important to note that if you refer any matter to the Information Commissioner, you will need to show evidence of having gone through the Trust's internal review procedure to try to resolve the matter with the Trust in the first instance.